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Daniel Lawrence

From: John Rector <john@bmjstone.com>
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 12:57 PM
To: Daniel Lawrence
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: BMJ Bickford and RM3 Inspection Reports - Following up from Meeting 

on 14th

 
*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***  

Daniel, i should  had already done this and going to try my best to get this done next week. thanks john 

  

 

On 2022-09-09 16:05, Daniel Lawrence wrote: 

Hi John and Mike, 

  

I just wanted to check in to see if any progress had been made at the Bickford and R3M sites, or if you 
have anything in the works. At the R3M site we were hoping for the sides of the stream at the removed 
crossing to be rock armored so that the dirt doesn’t get washed away. At the Bickford site we were hoping 
to have the waterbar leading down to the stream repaired and additional vegetation (or for the existing 
vegetation to establish more). 

  

Thank you, 

  

 

Daniel Lawrence | Program Manager 

Division of Mineral & Geologic Resources – Mining Section 

Knoxville Environmental Field Office 

3711 Middlebrook Pike, Knoxville, TN 37921 

p. 865-803-1206 

daniel.lawrence@tn.gov 
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tn.gov/environment  

  

We value your feedback! Please complete our customer satisfaction survey. 

  

From: Daniel Lawrence  
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2022 4:27 PM 
To: John Rector <john@bmjstone.com>; mike@bmjstone.com 
Subject: BMJ Bickford and RM3 Inspection Reports - Following up from Meeting on 14th 

  

Hi John and Mike, 

  

Thank you for meeting with us a couple of weeks ago. Attached are those inspection reports from the BMJ 
Bickford and R3M sites. These are from an inspection on June 23, 2022. I had held them back at the time 
because we figured the meeting on July 14 would be a good opportunity to discuss them in person. As we 
talked about that day, we saw where y’all had made several improvements. There were just a few touch-
up items that we were hoping to address while waiting for the vegetation to grow in some. 

  

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

  

Thank you, 

  

 

Daniel Lawrence | Program Manager 

Division of Mineral & Geologic Resources – Mining Section 

Knoxville Environmental Field Office 

3711 Middlebrook Pike, Knoxville, TN 37921 

p. 865-803-1206 

daniel.lawrence@tn.gov 

tn.gov/environment  
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We value your feedback! Please complete our customer satisfaction survey. 

  


